
New Corresponding Dates for 
April & May Group Lessons 

We thank you for your patience and understanding as we’ve had to 
postpone our lessons.  *We do have openings in August for our “May” 

lessons if you don’t want to wait for September. 

 

Private Lesson Rescheduling… 
 
If your swimmer is not independent (cannot support themselves in the water) we will 
need to cancel your lesson as the 6 foot distancing has been extended through phase 4 
and if we can’t touch your child, we won’t be able to teach them. If your beginner level 
child was registered with another instructor and you’d like to switch to Martha and join 
him/her in the lesson, please let us know. 
 
If you would like to keep your lessons, please call the pool or email me at 
debras@mcmenamins.com  and we will reschedule your dates. 
 
If you would prefer to cancel your lessons, please call the pool with your credit 
card information as we don’t save it.  425.219.4359 
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